
Matoaka PTA General Membership Meeting 

Wednesday, March 16th 2016 

Media Center 

Attendees: Robin Bennett, Andy Jacobs, Tanya Tremps, Karen Talley, Stephanie Trogdon, 
Becca Bruhl, Steve Nerenburg, Katherine Klarenback, Ally Younica 

I. Call to Order: Robin Bennett, 7:07pm 

II. Welcome/ Introductions:  Robin Bennett     

III.   Treasurer’s Report: Stephanie Trogdon; presented Audit, announced correction to Jan 
Treasurer   

        Report, reminder to committees to consider budgets for next year, thanks to all for 
sticking  

        to current budgets and turning in receipts in a timely manner 

 IV. Presidents Report: Robin Bennett   

 a. helping hands to donate yearbooks to 5th grade students who cannot afford them 

 b. “Kiss the Pig” fundraiser a success, Mrs. Ferrara “won” the coin drive, Consider 
stronger 

              marketing strategy for same event in the future.                                                                                                                                         

         V.  Vice President of Programs Report: Karen Talley 

               a. Family fun nights – W&M Baseball night planned for May, possibly a Friday evening 
game,  

      decided to push Zumba and kickball night to next year 

               b. Helping hands- providing yearbooks for 5th graders who may not be able to afford 
one 

               c. Hospitality – next up providing a soup and salad lunch for teachers on 3/22 

               d. Teacher appreciation week – committee will plan a meeting with room moms to 
discuss  

                    decorating classroom doors the Friday evening and Sunday afternoon before 
TAW, same  

       weekend as Carnival so will have to work to avoid conflicts, committee working on 
plans to   

                    highlight teachers and provide treats throughout the week 

 e. Garden – Thanks to all who came out to clean up garden, looks great! Working on 
plans for  

                   garden involvement by grade level as well as plans for upkeep through summer 



         VI. Vice President of Fundraising Report: Kelly Parrish (not in attendance)  

              a. Upcoming Spirit night; Blaze Pizza 4/14, Menchies 5/11                                                                                                                                                                 

              b. Moe’s Spirit night 3/22; total funds raised, $350.00 

              c. Carnival: Katherine Klarenbach; all sub committees filled, need help with crafts     

                    and décor, Tshirt design chosen, hats will be an option this year, need beverage  

                   vender, help from Lafayette football team, Jamestown key club and W&M frat, 
theme 

                   = Disco! 

         VII. Principle’s Report: Andy Jacobs 

 a. Thanks to all who participated in the “Kiss the Pig” coin drive 

b. Balloon experience coming soon, hope for light winds! 

c. Thanks to hospitality committee and those who helped with Garden clean up  

d. High wind/tornado drill went very well, new radios were instrumental in receiving  

     weather updates from county, will work on plan for parents wanting to pick up  

     children in event of emergency/lock down drill 

e. Read Across America and Fine arts Week successful events  

d. consider inviting Ms Young from school board to science/math night or upcoming 

     PTA meeting 

e. Still looking for PTA President for 16/17 school year 

        IX. Adjourn – 7:56 pm 

              Next Meeting 3/16/16 

   

  

        



    


